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Dear Prayer Partners,

Greetings to you all in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ. We have been away from home the
entire month of July and expect to be away all this month as well. The Lord has given us many
meetings and opportunities to witness along the road. On our way out to Arizona we began to
have trouble with our van. We realized that it was serious about half way across Texas. The
Lord held things together until we finally reached Tucson. Through our friend, Pastor Elliott
Rice, we were able to find a reputable mechanic. The final bill was almost $3000.00. He
replaced the transmission, fuel pump, and did a few other things. Only by the grace of our God
did we make it into Tucson. Mike, our mechanic, told us that we should have been stuck on the
side of the road somewhere in Texas. I was able to witness to this man of how God takes care of
His children and how Jesus could be his Saviour too. He did not receive Christ but said he
would consider my words. Please pray for Mike and his family to be saved. Melinda and I also
want to praise the Lord for providing almost the whole amount to pay for the work!! This was a
great witness to Mike as well. He was really amazed that God’s people were so responsive to our

need.

Our van trouble did stop us from spending as much time on the Tohono O’odham Indian
Reservation with missionary Dan McCandless, but God has His timing for things. I was able to
help Dan replace some sewer lines on the mission compound. We also had some very good
visits on the reservation. Please pray that the work will prosper and many more will be saved.

Please continue to remember to pray for our on-going requests: 1) New supporting churches, 2)
Churches in which to present our ministry, 3) Trips to help missionaries in Ghana, Africa and
Yap, Micronesia next year. These things are only possible through prayer and God’s provision.

Thanks to all those who so faithfully support us with their prayers and finances.

Serving the Saviour,

ek Mo,

Jack and Melinda
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